
 
 
 
 
 
 

02/15/24 
 
 
To: Hamburg Township Board 
From: Tony Randazzo 
Re: AED Request 
 
 
 

I request approval to purchase nine automated external defibrillators for DPW and 
Buildings and Grounds. The AEDs will be placed in various buildings and high use vehicles for 
these departments as recommended by our Fire Department. The price for each unit is $1,890.59 
through Mallory Safety and Supply LLC. Mallory has quoted this through the Omnia purchasing 
contract to ensure the lowest price. This will be a fiscal year 24-25 purchase and will be included 
in the upcoming budget. There is currently a twelve-week lead time for these AED’s so I am 
seeking approval now to place the order April 1st, so it arrives in July. The total cost of this 
purchase is $17,015.31. 
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